[image: image1.png]CENTER FOR

Cost Effective

GOVERNMENT





The Center For Cost Effective Government is pleased to announce that E.J. McMahon, Newsday contributor and Manhattan Institute scholar, has accepted an invitation to be the Center's great speaker at its February 27th meeting at 1:00 pm in  the Conservatory  at Dowling College's Oakdale campus.  The meeting is the Center's first open to the press and the public.
The Center is a cadre of 100 of Long Island's leading business and community leaders dedicated to curtailing government waste and maximizing government efficiency. Last year the Center concentrated on eliminating the MTA tax and encouraging consolidation, successfully assisting in the Gordon Heights Fire District consolidation efforts. 
This year, relief from the burdensome impact of state mandates will take precedence, and Mr. McMahon is one of the state's foremost advocates on the subject. 
Members of the public wishing to attend should register by contacting the Center at info@centerforcosteffectivegovernment.org or 631-877-0940.
